
From: Jennifer Astrologo
To: Jennifer Astrologo
Subject: Condo beside Libro zba xxx
Date: August-10-17 8:02:32 AM

From: "tneufeld77" <tneufeld77@gmail.com>
Date: Aug 9, 2017 7:23 PM
Subject: RE: Condo beside Libro zba xxx
To: "Sandy Kitchen" <SKitchen@kingsville.ca>
Cc: 

 
My position regarding the proposed condo development is that this decision be deferred until
such time that a traffic mitigation strategy is in place and proved to be working effectively at
the East end of Main st.  Secondly, that the proposed development be capped at 5 stories,
including the retail and utility levels to be in keeping with other developments of similar
nature within the municipality. While the concept of building up as opposed to out is
encouraged by the the Province and seen as "good planning", I am opposed to a development
of this magnitude, at this particular location for reasons stated above. I am aware that this
application is for zoning only at this time.
Respectfully submitted,
 
 
Sent from my Samsung Galaxy smartphone.
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